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                    BOARD MINUTES FOR 93/09/16

                      1993 SEPTEMBER 16                               

     THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS, IN AND FOR WASHINGTON COUNTY, 
MET ON THE ABOVE DATE AT 5:05 P. M. AT THE WASHINGTON COUNTY          
ADMINISTRATIVE BUILDING, 201 WEST CYPRESS AVENUE, CHIPLEY, FLORIDA,   WITH 
COMMISSIONERS CARTER, MORRIS, TAYLOR AND CORBIN PRESENT.  DEPUTY CLERK DIANNE CARTER
WAS ALSO IN ATTENDANCE.                           
     CHAIRMAN CORBIN CALLED THE MEETING TO ORDER AND STATED THE PURPOSE OF THE 
MEETING WAS TO HOLD THE FIRST PUBLIC HEARING TO DETERMINE THE MILLAGE RATE AND ADOPT
THE BUDGET FOR THE FISCAL YEAR ENDING SEPTEMBER 30, 1994. 
     CHAIRMAN CORBIN STATED THAT EVERY PROPERTY OWNER IN WASHINGTON COUNTY WAS 
NOTIFIED OF THIS MEETING BY THE REQUIRED TRIM NOTICES.  HE STATED THE TOTAL BUDGET 
FOR FISCAL YEAR ENDING SEPTEMBER 30, 1994 WAS $9,550,927.00 WITH THE PROPOSED 
MILLAGE RATE BEING SET AT TEN MILLS.  THE PROPOSED MILLAGE RATE IS 5.25 PERCENT 
GREATER THAN THE ROLLED BACK RATE. 
     CHAIRMAN CORBIN ASKED IF THERE WAS ANYONE IN THE AUDIENCE WHO WISHED TO ASK ANY
QUESTIONS OR MAKE ANY COMMENTS CONCERNING THE PROPOSED BUDGET FOR THE FISCAL YEAR 
ENDING SEPTEMBER 30, 1994. AS THERE WAS NO ONE PRESENT WHO HAD ANY COMMENTS 
PERTAINING TO THE PROPOSED MILLAGE RATE AND BUDGET, CHAIRMAN CORBIN STATED HE WOULD 
ENTERTAIN ACTION FROM THE BOARD ON THE PROPOSED BUDGET.  COMMISSIONER MORRIS OFFERED
A MOTION, SECONDED BY COMMISSIONER TAYLOR AND CARRIED, ON A ROLL CALL VOTE, TO ADOPT
THE PROPOSED MILLAGE RATE OF 10.000 MILLS AS THE TENTATIVE MILLAGE FOR FISCAL YEAR 
ENDING SEPTEMBER 30, 1994. 
     COMMISSIONER CARTER OFFERED A MOTION, SECONDED BY COMMISSIONER MORRIS TO ADOPT 
THE PROPOSED BUDGET TOTALLING $9,550,927.00 AS THE TENTATIVE BUDGET FOR FISCAL YEAR 
ENDING SEPTEMBER 30, 1994.  THE BOARD WAS ADVISED THE TENTATIVE BUDGET GIVEN TO EACH
OF THEM DID NOT REFLECT ANY FUND TOTAL CHANGES, BUT THE PRISON FUND AND THE DEBT 
SERVICE FUND CASH RESERVE LINE ITEMS HAD BEEN CHANGED TO CONTINGENCY LINE ITEMS.  
THE MOTION CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY BY A ROLL CALL VOTE. 
     MS. MARJORIE SANGAREE REQUESTED INFORMATION ON THE LIBRARY BUDGET AND SHE WAS 
ADVISED OF THE CHANGES MADE TO THE BUDGET REQUESTS OF THE LIBRARY.  THEY INCLUDED 
INCREASING THE SALARY LINE ITEM AND FRINGE BENEFIT LINE ITEMS BY THE THREE PERCENT 
RAISE THE BOARD HAD AGREED ON FOR THE EMPLOYEES AND THE DECREASE IN THE UTILITY LINE
ITEM FOR THE VERNON LIBRARY TO $500.00. 
     COMMISSIONER MORRIS OFFERED A MOTION, SECONDED BY COMMISSIONER CARTER AND 
CARRIED TO ADVERTISE THE "SUMMARY STATEMENT OF THE TENTA- TIVE BUDGET" AND THE 
"NOTICE OF BUDGET HEARING" IN THE WASHINGTON COUNTY NEWS, A NEWSPAPER OF GENERAL 
CIRCULATION WITHIN THE COUNTY, IN THE SEPTEMBER 23, 1993 EDITION AND HOLD A PUBLIC 
HEARING TO FINALIZE THE BUDGET AND ADOPT THE MILLAGE RATE FOR THE FISCAL YEAR ENDING
SEPTEMBER 30, 1994 ON SEPTEMBER 28, 1993 AT 5:05 P. M. 
     COMMISSIONER MORRIS OFFERED A MOTION, SECONDED BY COMMISSIONER CARTER AND 
CARRIED TO ADJOURN. ATTEST:___________________________     
______________________________ 
            CLERK                                CHAIRMAN 
ATTEST:_____________________________ 
           DEPUTY CLERK 
*END OF MINUTES* FOR   93/09/16
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